
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 
 

This Notice of Construction is to notify the residents of the Subdivisions of West Pt Beach and 
Buck Lake Estates regarding upcoming road pavement upgrades. 
 
PROJECT SCHEDULE: July 29 to September 15, 2024 
 

• Beginning Monday, July 29, crews will establish traffic control and begin road subgrade and culvert repairs. 
• New culverts will be installed at many residential approaches. The Contractor will contact each resident prior to 

the culvert installation to arrange for scheduling and residence access opportunity. 
• Following subgrade repairs, ditching and culvert installations, a paving crew will be mobilized to undertake paving. 
• Approaches are not planned to be paved under the contract; if residents desire paving of their approach and 

driveway, they are welcome to approach the contractor for this private work. 
• Residents are asked to abide by all traffic controls to protect the workers and the public. Construction is 

inconvenient and may cause delays. Please respect the crews, be patient and encourage a safe construction site 
for the duration of the project. 
 
Project Contact Information: 

County of Wetaskiwin:  Contractor: Park-Aid Asphalt and Maintenance Ltd. 
Neil Powell, Director of Public Works Jasmine Young, Project Manager 
780-361-6230; npowell@county10.ca 780-228-6361 
Public Works Call Centre: 780-352-3321 jasmine@park-aid.com 

      
  
For updates and questions regarding the 
project and planned upgrades, please 
refer to the County’s website at 
www.county.wetaskiwin.ab.ca/524 or 
follow us on Facebook.  
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